
SERB IRHPA and CRG Calls on COVID-19 

COVID-19 HPC consortium 

If you need computing resources for your proposed research and development 

SERB (IRHPA or CRG) project directed toward coronavirus and other respiratory 

virus infections, you may evaluate the COVID-19 HPC consortium, a High 

Performance Computing consortium formed to empower researchers around the 

world to accelerate understanding of the COVID-19 virus and the development of 

treatments and vaccines to help address infections. The consortium 

encompasses computing capabilities from some of the most powerful and 

advanced computers in the world. For teams who receive Consortium access, 

after their proposals are reviewed by consortium staff are expected to publish 

their results in the open scientific literature. Proposals to request access to 

resources of the COVID- 19 HPC Consortium must have a short description, no 

longer than three pages, of the proposed work sans proprietary information.  

This will be applicable to approved SERB IRHPA or CRG proposals.  

The information areas sought for review, and other details can be accessed here 

https://www.xsede.org/covid19-hpc-consortium  

 


